
CITY OF BELL GARDENS
CITY COUNCIL

AND
SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Monday, November 23, 2020, 6:00 p.m. City
Council Regular Meeting has been canceled. The next scheduled regular
meeting will be held on the date below.

NEXT MEETING DATE: Monday, December 14, 2020

Posted by: Jane Halstead, City Clerk November 19, 2020


